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Wednesday Watch No.7 
11-1-2022 

Principal’s Note 
 
It was great to see so many of you at the 
1st nine weeks awards assembly.  Several of our 
scholars received awards for perfect 
attendance, kindness, reading, mathematics, 
honor roll and principal's list.  We look forward 
to many more of our scholars earning those 
awards for the 2nd nine weeks.   
 
Report cards went home on October 27th.  It is 
important for you to review your scholar's 
report card, so you are aware of how they are 
progressing in school.  If they are struggling in 
any area, it is critical that you reach out to the 
teacher to determine the best way to meet 
your child's needs, so they are successful in 
school. 
 
Parents, we are working hard on attendance, it 
is critical that your child is here every day and 
on time.  When they are absent or late, they 
are missing critical learning in the classroom.  
When you review your scholar's report card, 
please be sure to also review their attendance 
and the number of times they are tardy.  If they 
are struggling in reading, mathematics, science, 
and/or writing and their attendance is in need 
of improvement, this could be a direct reason 
why they are struggling in school.  Please let's 
work together by having your child at school 
EVERYDAY between 8:00-8:30. This helps them 
to have a successful start to their day and could 
be a key piece to improving their grades. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Principal Anderson 

 
Love Melrose Absolutely! 

 
 

 
11/3 – Discovery Night- 6:30- Melrose- Learn about the 
               Journalism Magnet Program  
11/4 - Hearing and Vision  
11/10 – Literacy Night – See Flyer 
11/21 – 11/25 – Thanksgiving Break  

 
 
 
 
 
 

SAY SOMETHING 
Anonymous 

Reporting System 
www.pcsb.org/ 
safetyconcern 

 

	
	

Promise	Time	
Cancellations 

Tuesday,	November	8th	and	
Wednesday	November	16th. 

 

 



 

 
Attention All Kindergarteners!! 

 
This is the final week for our 52 Letters in 52 Days Challenge!! 

Starting next week, scholars who know all of their letters will get to be on Mel TV and 
get a new Pokemon Brag Tag to wear proudly on their backpack! Don't worry ...there is 
still time to learn more letters and catch them all!! We will keep going until all Melrose 

Kindergarten kids know ALL of their letters! 
 

 
SAC MEETINGS 

Every 3rd Thursday at 5:30.  
11-17-2022 
12-15-2022 
1-19-2023 
2-16-2023 
3-16-2023 
4-20-2023 
5-18-2023 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us05web.zoom.us/j/87402010064?pwd=TTNabHlRTnhBd2xvUlc0MmdVbGZXZz09 
 

Meeting ID: 874 0201 0064 
Passcode: cy9r0D 

 


